
The Town of River Bend operates a webpage. The main goal of the webpage is to make information 
about the Town of River Bend easily available to the public. Additionally, only information about groups, 
organizations, events or activities that are officially affiliated with or sponsored/sanctioned by the Town 
of River Bend may be placed on the Town’s webpage. The webpage is also used to share time sensitive 
Town alerts, such as notice of meetings, weather advisories or other emergency/special notices. The 
Town’s webpage can also be used to share information from or about other government units or 
agencies thereof that may be useful to River Bend residents. For example, information from Craven 
County, The State of North Carolina or its agencies, such as NCDOT, any U.S. Federal agency such as 
FEMA, CDC, HUD, The National Weather Service, etc. or any such similar government unit and/or 
agency. Use of the Town’s website for a purpose other than what is stated in this policy is strictly 
prohibited.       
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